

June 14, 2005
Dear Classmates,


It’s time for the 6th Annual Class of ‘59 Picnic, which will be held this year on Saturday, July 30th at Jim and Terry Armstrong Toole’s summer cottage on East Lake Road.  The gathering will begin at 1:00 p.m. until . . . . whenever, so that you can arrive whenever it is convenient for you and your family.  Terry asks that everyone bring a dish to pass, a beverage, and your own table service.  For those of you who are planning to drive or fly in from a long distance “out of town,” if a dish to pass is impractical please just phone Terry at 315-451-4979 to see if there is anything else that would be helpful.  For those of you who are relatively nearby and are able to do so, please bring along lawn chairs.  There’ll be bocce ball available, wonderful food, and especially lots of time for enjoyable conversation.  If you have a guitar or other instrument, please bring it along. 


The Chinese Auction that Janie LeGro Smith suggested at our 1st picnic continues to be great fun, raises a small amount of money for our treasury, and we’ll plan to do it again.  You know the drill:  Bring along an item or items that you’d like to auction (proceeds to the class treasury for continued communications, minor costs associated with annual picnic, etc.).  It doesn’t matter how large or small the item.  All items will be displayed in a central location, and there will be a piece of paper by each item.  Just look through the items throughout the afternoon, and if you see something you’d like simply write your name on the paper with the price you’d be willing to pay.  If someone else wants the same item, he/she just puts a larger price with his/her name next on the list.  At the end of a designated time, the person with the highest price on each item will pay for it and take it home.


Here are the directions to Terry and Jim’s cottage at 424 East Lake Road: If you are traveling south from the direction of the “old school,” take Main Street through town to Lake Street (NY-54).  Turn right onto Lake Street and continue for approximately 4 miles.  You’ll pass Red Jacket Park.  Then, just past Willow Grove is a turn-off for the “old” East Lake Road.  Terry is about 10 cottages down – a cedar chalet on the left.  The house number is hanging off the deck.  There is parking along the lower East Lake Road, or go back up to the main highway and pull off the road onto the grassy area above the driveway. . . or pull down the driveway if there is room. 


Information regarding hotels, motels and Bed & Breakfast Inns is still out there on Stub Moore’s Class of ‘59 web site.  The URL is: http://pyaclass59.bizland.com

Our 45th reunion was so very successful and enjoyable that we continue to look forward to the annual picnics as one means of maintaining the nice relationships that have been established and/or re-established.  Questions or suggestions?  Please contact either Terry or me with questions about the picnic:

Terry Armstrong Toole
315-451-4979

ttoole@twcny.rr.com
Marti LaBarr Preston
315-597-4019 (home)





585-750-2784 (cell)
mmpreston@netacc.net

See you there!
Added note:  Please keep us posted of any changes of address, phone, fax, as well as e-mail addresses, so that we can keep both the Class of ‘59 Directory and the web site current.  Please send or e-mail them to Marti (2051 Eddy Road, Walworth, NY  14568).  In addition, if you aren’t able to come to the picnic, do drop a note updating us about you, your life and family, so that we can remember you to your classmates at the picnic if you aren’t able to attend.  
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